
 

         

                                                                                                                                        
14th October, 2024 

To, 
Surveillance Department  
BSE Limited  
PF Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001 
 
 
Scrip Code: 532906            
Scrip ID: MAANALU  
 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the email for Increase in Volume of NSE/BSE on the captioned subject. We would 
like to clarify that we make timely disclosures of all the events, information etc. that have a bearing on 
the operation / performance of the Company which include price sensitive information etc. Apart 
from information disclosed in the announcement which in our opinion may have a bearing on 
price/volume behaviour in shares of our Company thus far, there is no information/announcement 
which in our opinion may have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in the shares of our 
Company.  
 
Further, we wish to reiterate and clarify that the Company always endeavours to comply with 
applicable provisions of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 and keep the stock exchanges duly informed of all the material information [s). 

 

Kindly take the same on record and oblige. 

Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
For Maan Aluminium Limited 
 

 

Sandeep  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer  
Email : cs@maanaluminium.in  
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